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The Sleuth Scoop 

Bragging on Our Bears… 

Ada Willis was chosen as a participant in Youth 

Leadership Autauga County. She participated in 

a Leadership Conference at the 4H Center to 

meet members of the leadership team and gain 

insight of the qualities of a great leader. She will 

participate in monthly field trips and days of 

service-including a service project for Autauga 

County.  

Results from the Alabama FFA State Convention: 
  
Abbey James- 1st Place Beef Cattle Production 
Mason Green- 1st Place Wildlife Production & 
Management 
Ethan Lenoir- 2nd Place Diversified Agriculture 
Ashton Arnold- 2nd Place Agricultural Mechanics- Repairs 
& Maintenance 
  
Kayden Bland placed 2nd in the Alabama FFA Creed 
Speaking Contest 
 
Jackson Hornady is the 2022-2023 Alabama FFA State 

Sentinel. 

At the National Level, Abbey James’s proficiency 
application received a Gold Rating. Mason Green is a 
National Finalist (one of the top 4 in the nation) and will 
interview to become the National Champion at the 
National Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana. 
 

 

Welcome to the sleuth (a 

group of bears)! 

 

Billingsley School has several new faces on campus this 

year.  We give a big “nice to meet you” to our new members 

of the Bear Family! 

 

James LeCroy – Assistant Principal 

 

Dave Bradley – Student Resource Officer (SRO) 

 

Kimberly Pittman – Bookkeeper  

 

Courtney Easterling – PreK Teacher  

 

Sloan Hicks – SPED (Self-contained) Teacher  

 

Katelyn Thornton – Fourth Grade Teacher 

(Math/Science/Alabama History)  

 

Angela Jones – Elementary PE 

 

Lanny Jones – SPED Teacher/Head Football 

Coach/Athletic Director  

 

Shayla Johnson – SPED Aide  

 

Michelle Hamm – SPED Aide 

 

Tamia Bailey – 9-month custodian  

 

 

Community Thanks! 
Williams Gas Pipeline used their Day of Giving to provide 

and install a wheelchair accessible swing for our students at 

Billingsley School. We want to thank them for their support 

and willingness to provide time and energy to Billingsley 

School. 

 

Billingsley FFA received a VERY generous donation from 

Arrow Exterminators and Shay Jones Runion that will 

help fund the chapter’s trip to the 95th National FFA 

Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana! 
 

Thank you to some of our local churches for sponsoring a 

Back to School Bash at Billingsley Park!  Also, thank you 

for the “B as One” t-shirts they gave the faculty and staff. 

 

The Sports Shop in Clanton also gave the faculty/staff 

a t-shirt…“It’s a Bear Thing”!  Thank you! 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Billingsley School has a Family-Parent Engagement 

Room.  This room has materials that 

parents/guardians may check out to use at home 

with their children to reinforce skills at home.  

Contact Angel Glass for more information: 

angelina.glass @acboe.net 

Follow Billingsley School on Facebook! 

Billingsley School Parental Involvement 

Billingsley Athletics 


